
Present:  Mary Jo Long, April Leggett, Gerry Matthews, Sally Muller 
  
We went over sample survey questions.  Specifically, we compared Town of Maryland 
Resident Survey of 2008 and Town of Hartwick Community Survey of 2007. These had 
been prepared by the Center for Economic & Community Development at SUNY 
Oneonta.  We noted several changes and difference between the two samples and the 
Town of Afton.  We combined the best of these and added some more.  Mary Jo agreed 
to put them into one draft document to have by the next meeting. 
  
Next meeting is Thursday, July 28th at 7 p.m. in the Town Hall 
 


